
VILLAGE  OF  ALLOUEZ 
Allouez Village Hall   ◦   1900 Libal Street   ◦   Green Bay, Wisconsin  54301-2453 

Phone No.:  (920) 448-2800   ◦   Fax No.:  (920) 448-2850 
 

Department of Public Works 
August 23, 2022 

 

RE: Proposed 2023 Street and Utility Street Reconstruction Project 

Dear Property Owners, 

The Village of Allouez Public Works Department is proposing to reconstruct the following street segments in 2023: 

 Roselawn Blvd – 1400 ft East of Riverside Dr. to Webster Ave. 

 Karen Ln – Libal St. to Greenwald St. 

 Allouez Terr. – Riverside Dr. to Termini 

 Jackson St. – Allouez Terr. to Derby Ln. 
 

In general, the proposed project consists of the reconstruction of the street and utilities.  The design is likely to match the 
existing paved roadway widths of which will be reviewed by the Public Works Committee and Village Board at a later date. 
 
The underground utility work will include the removal and replacement of the watermain.  The sanitary sewer and storm sewer 
will be televised by the Village to determine existing pipe conditions and the scope of the sewer improvements.  The proposed 
utility work will likely also include the replacement of the laterals (water, sanitary, and storm) from the main to the property 
line. 
 
On Roselawn Boulevard it is our intent to design and construct the roadway improvements as discussed, applied and set forth 
under the 2021 street reconstruction project.  Similarly, the roadway will be engineered to accommodate the construction of 
sidewalk in the future.   
 
During the week of August 29th and September 6th the engineering consultant will be completing a topographic survey of the 
street segments above of which will also include the underground infrastructure.  Prior to the survey the underground utilities 
will be located and marked in the field.  To ensure that the reconstruction project properly matches the grade of your property, 
the topographic survey will extend outward onto your property approximately 10 feet. 
 
At the completion of the preliminary plans, an in-person open house meeting, with plans on display, will be provided.  A letter 
will be sent in the future notifying you of the date and time of the meeting.  If you have any concerns or questions, please feel 
free to call Jeff Piette, Village Engineering Technician at 920-448-2809 or myself at 920-448-2802.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Sean J. Gehin, P.E.  
Village of Allouez 
Director of Public Works   


